

Community District Education Council 26

New York City Department of Education

Address: 61-15 Oceania Street, Bayside, NY 11364 Phone: (718) 631-6927 Fax: (718) 631-1347 E-mail: CEC26@schools.nyc.gov

Albert Suhu President of the Council	Cassandra Louie First Vice- President	Sae-Jung Lee Second Vice President	Dennis Chan Recording Secretary	Hsuante (Louis) Tsai Treasurer
Council Members: Ribhi Alam	Sulinda Hong Da Lin	Student Members: TBD	District 26 Community Superintendent (Interim Acting): Anthony Inzerillo	
Joanna Edwards Sherry Gonzalez	Gilberto Mejia Raymond Torres	TBD	·	

Letter of Support for David Wong for Queens PEP

Dear QB President Donovan,

We are writing to express our strong support for David Wong's candidacy for the Queens Panel for Educational Policy (PEP). David Wong's extensive experience in parent leadership and his dedication to representing parents across Queens make him an outstanding candidate for this position. Below, we have highlighted his notable qualifications and contributions:

Community Education Council 26 (CEC 26)

- Served three consecutive two-year terms.
- Demonstrated consistent leadership and commitment to the educational community.

School Leadership Teams (SLT)

- Active member of SLT councils at PS 31, MS 158, and Benjamin Cardozo High School.
- Contributed to the development and implementation of school policies and initiatives.

Citywide High School Council

- Currently serving as the Queens Representative.
- Advocates for the needs and concerns of high school parents throughout Queens.

Equity Council

- One of the two Citywide Council parent leaders.
- Collaborates closely with the Equity Compliance Officer to promote fairness and inclusion in the school system.

David Wong's commitment to education and his ability to effectively represent and advocate for parents make him an invaluable asset to the Queens PEP. His experience and leadership in various educational councils underscore his dedication to improving the educational experience for all students and families in Queens.

We wholeheartedly support David Wong's candidacy and believe he will continue to serve our community with integrity and distinction.

Sincerely,

Community Education Council District 26

Voted and approved on June 13, 2024 CEC26 meeting.